
 

 

 

 

 

WEB STATEMENT 
 

The Financial Intelligence Centre (FIC) welcomes the appointment by the Minister of 

Finance, Mr Malusi Gigaba, of Advocate Xolisile Jennifer Khanyile as the Director of the 

FIC. 

 

Advocate Khanyile assumes office on 1 January 2018. 

 

Click here for Minister Gigaba’s announcement. 

http://censps02/Documents/2017122101%20Media%20Statement%20Minister%20congratulates%20Advocate%20Khanyile.pdf

